
 

 

2018 Summer Updates 

available to any 
Chinese speaker. 
This track will be 
the first to be 
launched this fall. 
Later, an additional 6 hours per course will be 
added for those who desire to take courses for 
credit yet still at a minimal cost to the student.  

Of course, there will be ongoing testing and 
tweaking of things so that we can maintain a 
program of excellence and offer an online  
option that is as user-friendly as possible. 

We will have more details about the launch in 
our fall newsletter including a website address 
where you can view things first-hand. 

Impacting New Nations In July, we had 

the privilege of ministering at Nejat Church, a 
Persian-speaking congregation based in the 
Seattle area that also impacts Iranian people 
living around the world via the internet and 
through satellite television broadcasts.  

Nejat Church is pastored by Rev. Massoud  
and Sarah Sedighi, 2006 RBTC USA graduates. 
Locally, they are doing an amazing work 
among the Persian speaking people of Seattle, 
WA, and Vancouver, BC pioneering churches in 
both locations. They are a loving and vibrant 
community of believers excited about how 
they can reach their world with the Gospel. 

We were greatly  
honored to be guests  
at Nejat Church and to 
impact the Iranian 
Christian community in 
Seattle and abroad. We 

were told that the message that we shared at 
the church was later broadcast by satellite into 
the country of Iran.  

In the near future, we also plan to offer short 
GCIM video teachings that will cover a wide 
variety of subjects. All of the various videos 
and resource materials are being made availa-
ble for the purpose of reaching people with 
the Gospel as well as to offer ongoing spiritual 
resources to bless our friends and partners. 

We have also added a new “Projects Page” to 
our website highlighting many of our ongoing 
projects, including book translations and oth-
er GCIM needs. You will be able to give direct-
ly to the project of your choice. You will also 
be able to view the progress and completion 
of each project. 
General online giv-
ing options will be 
available for your 
convenience as well. 

Again, the new site 
will be launching in 
early August, and we 
encourage you to  
visit regularly in the 
months to come. 
We’re grateful for 
the many ways we 
can stay connected! 

Online Project Update  We are very 

close to concluding our first phase of testing 
for our  RHEMA Chinese Online program. As 
you know, we have had a host of people 
working on this project for over five years, 
now, so we are thrilled to have a plan to do 
our initial launch of the first-phase, free-side 
of the program sometime this fall.  

The RHEMA Chinese Online program will have 
two main tracks. The first track contains 12 
courses, 6 hours in length, that will be freely 

A Fresh Look for GCIM We’re excited 

to announce the upcoming launch of our new 
GCIM website. This has been a long journey, 
but we are finally going live with our updated 
ministry website in August. We encourage 
you to visit www.gcinternational.org and  
explore all of the new sections that have 
been added. You will notice a new look with 
our logo, as well as to the overall site layout.  

Among our new pages is a section that offers 
GCIM products, such as “Discovering the Plan 
of God Through Prayer”, but for the first time 
ever, all of our GCIM resources will be 
offered as free downloads!  

We have also added a new Chinese resource 
area. In this section, we will have a sampling 
of Chinese materials, such as “The New Birth” 
mini-book, available as free downloads, as 
well as information on how to acquire some 
of our other newly translated Chinese FLP 
books for wholesale. We hope to offer these 
Chinese FLP books for general sale in the fu-
ture as well. We are looking for every oppor-
tunity to equip Chinese-speaking people with 
the life-changing truths of God’s Word. 

Free  
Resources 

Don’t forget to  

sign-up for our  

ministry e-updates on 

our website as well! 

We will have archives 

of all of our quarterly 

newsletters for you to 

read and share with 

others by way of our 

new website, too. 

Get Connected and 

Stay Connected! 



 

 

Partner with GCIM 
Whether you want to  
make a one-time donation, 
become a monthly partner, 
or give a special gift toward 
our translation or online 
projects, there are a few 

options available for how you can give: 

1- If you would like to arrange a monthly auto-
deduct gift from your credit or check card,  
contact the RHEMA Ministerial Association 

Office at (918)258-1588 ext. 2349. 

2- You may send your contribution to:     
RHEMA Bible Church,  P.O. Box 50126 

Tulsa, OK 74150-0126  
NOTE: If you choose to send your donation to 

RHEMA Bible Church (making your check out to 
RBC), please be sure to write “Gary Crowl” on 

the memo line of your check.   

3- If you still prefer sending an offering directly 
to GCIM, you may give via our website, or by 
making your check payable to GCIM. Send to: 

  

Gary Crowl International, P.O. Box 1648 
Broken Arrow, OK 74013 

 To communicate with us personally, please 
direct all written correspondence to our 

State-side office in Oklahoma:  
 

GCIM - P.O. Box 1648 
Broken Arrow , OK  74013 

You may also e-mail us at: 
office@gcinternational.org  

Or call our State-side office at  
(918)254-7160 

www.gcinternational.org 

   Book Translation Accelerating  
As you know from previous newsletters and 
various updates, GCIM has been working  
diligently on translating a number of Kenneth 
Hagin’s books into the Simplified  
Chinese language. We have  
made progress on several titles,  
including making important  
revisions to certain works, but we  
still have many titles yet to complete.  

Our current goal is to have the 23 books we 
intend to use in connection with our for-credit 
online program completed by the end of next 
year. When considering titles that we are in 
final editing stages with, we are close to  
having completed 11 out of the 23. We have 
an ambitious plan to not only make these  
titles available for our online program, but  
also in hardcopy and e-book formats.  

The process involved in 
producing a quality 
translation is very time 
consuming, but our goal 
has always been to pro-
vide the most accurate 
translation possible, so 
we believe the time and 
effort we’ve spent has 
been worthwhile. We 
are very thankful to 

Wayne Li, who has put in literally hundreds of 
hours translating and editing the majority of 
our books. 

We are also thankful to our partners for  
helping us financially with these goals. This 
translation project is among the things noted 
on the project page of our new website. It’s  
a wonderful way to help give toward the  
completion of a particular book that may  
have had a personal impact on your life.  

Upcoming GCIM Travels 
We will be ministering at several partner 

churches during the last week of July and the 
entire month of August. We have also been 

invited to speak at two RMAI functions.  
We would love to connect with any of our 

partners and friends who may be in the areas 
where we are traveling. Contact the hosting 

churches for more information: 

July 2018 
22 – Grandview Church, Quincy, IL 

www.grandviewchurch.com  

26 - Minnesota District RMAI Luncheon,  
Lakeville, MN   www.rhema.org/alumni 

29 – Faith Family Life Center, Rogers, MN 
www.fflcenter.org  

August 2018 
5 – Abundant Grace Church, Toms River, NJ 

www.abundantgracechurch.com  

6-8 – RMAI Northeast Regional Retreat,  
Lancaster, PA, www.rhema.org/alumni 

12 – Redeeming Love Christian Center, 
Nanuet, NY  www.redeeminglovecc.org 

15 — Destiny Church, Toronto, ON, Canada 
www.destinydominion.com 

19 and 22 – Living Water Church,  
Stouffville, ON Canada  www.lwff.net 

26 – True North Church, Milton, ON Canada 
www.truenorthchurch.ca 

We will also be ministering overseas during 
the months of October, November and  
December in Greece, Albania, India and  

Norway. Please pray for traveling safety and 
for anointed and fruitful ministry times. 


